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March 12, 2004

 SEQ CHAPTER \h \r 1
Kristen Hartke

Capitol Hill Cluster School PTA

Peabody School

425 C Street, NE

Washington, DC  20002

Dear Ms. Hartke,

We would like to extend our support to the 2004 Capitol Hill Classic 10K.  The Commission voted 5-0 (with 5 Commissioners required for a quorum) at the regularly scheduled and properly noticed monthly meeting on March 11, 2003 to support the street closing for this year’s Capitol Hill Classic 10K race on May 23, 2004.  

We know that this event provides vital financial assistance to an important neighborhood public school.  We are aware that this event has been appreciated by the community for more than twenty years as an opportunity to showcase our neighborhood.  We wish you much success with your event this year.

Sincerely,

//original signed//
Joseph Fengler, Chair

ANC 6A

fengler6a02@yahoo.com
(202) 423-8868

For more information about our Commission, please visit our website at www.anc6a.org
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